

February 7th, 2024

## Dear Mr. Clerk & Council Colleagues:

Please be advised that we will not be able to attend today's City Council meeting.

Please note: we are traveling to Washington District of Columbia upon invitation from Congressman Adriano Espaillat for the annual Dominicans on the Hill event.

Our staff will be in attendance, and we will review the tape of the meeting when it becomes available.

Sincerely

Enrique J. Pepén

June 19

Boston City Councilor, District 5

Julia Mejia

Boston City Councilor, At-Large